


 

Werribee Fire Brigade  
Serving the Community 

We urge you to request further clarification as to the impacts of these sections and 
continue to support the rights of volunteers.  In your final submission, we trust that 
the VFBV will take into account the public statement made by QC Rush. 
 
The current environment has caused great angst in the CFA and wider community 
and has moved the public spotlight away from the good work carried out daily by 
both staff and volunteers.   The past few months have been a frustrating time for 
volunteers and the cultural divide between staff and volunteers has widened at a 
time when all the public wants is a unified response. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Stephen Donaghy 
Secretary 
Werribee Fire Brigade 
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